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To whom it may concern, 

I would like to express my opposition to this bill. I am a small business owner and 

only have 7 units in Portland metropolitan area and over the past 3 years, have 

endured a lot of hardship. 

Unfortunately, all the state mandated regulations brought my business to the verge of 

bankruptcy. The current economical circumstances, including a very high interest 

rates and high inflation will certainly push me out of this industry and out of Portland, 

if I am not able to maintain and grow my business income.  

 

Thank you for your consideration 

Saleh Amirriyazi 


